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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Unsolicited Proposal for the Development of Yulo King Ranch

1 message

OD Records Unit <records@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Fri, Nov 4, 2022 at 5:39 PM
Cc: Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>, "Undersecretary for Policy,
Planning and International Affairs" <ouppia@denr.gov.ph>, "Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning and Foreign Assisted and
Special Projects" <asec.planfasp@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, R4B PENRO
Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, cenro_coron@yahoo.com, cenrocoron@denr.gov.ph

Sir
Good day
Please find attached Letter dated November 3, 2022 RE: Response to your Letter dated July 1, 2022
regarding Unsolicited Proposal for the Development of Yulo King Ranch
Thank you

Records Unit
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8925-9796
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph
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